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Comments: As life long Idahoans, our family would love to see the area of the Great Burn remain protected from
motorized recreating, road building and timber harvest.

It is vital to our country that places like this still exist and Idaho is fortunate to have this gem to enjoy. The wildlife
that lives in these areas are at risk unless we protect them.

I would ask that all the entire 151,874 Hoodoo Roadless Area remain protected and remind that snowmobiles are
not compatible with protecting wildlife. There are so many places to recreate in Idaho, we don't need one more
area inhabited by humans.



